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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

I am against the S2ZHC Recommended Draft to allow people / homeless to camp in public spaces
legally for up to 180 days. It's time to clean up our city and address the public health crisis head on,

not make it worse with this S2HC plan.
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